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Friday 19 January 2024  
 

Staffing Update 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
 
I am writing to update you with staffing news.  
 
Mrs Mitchell has been successful in securing a role as a SEND teacher in another West Sussex school and, 
as a result, she will be leaving her class post at the end of the spring term.  
 
We will be recruiting for Mrs Mitchell’s role in the weeks ahead and will keep you updated with plans for 
the summer term.  
 
I am very aware that, for some of the Year 2 children in Chestnut Class, they have experienced staffing 
changes during their time in Year 1 and so would like to reassure all parents and carers that we are 
working to ensure the transition is as smooth as possible and that children’s continued progress in 
learning remains secure during the summer term.     
 
 
I am sure you will join me in wising Mrs Mitchell well as she embarks on this next step in her career.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Anna Wells 
Headteacher  
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